
 

 

May 5, 2021 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Regarding: Lakefront Utilities Inc. Cost of Service Application – EB-2021-0039 

 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) confirms that the documents filed in support of LUI’s 2022 Cost of 

Service Application EB-2021-0039 do not include any personal information as defined in the 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Further, LUI has not redacted any 

information in accordance with rule 9A of the Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and 

Procedure.  

 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Adam Giddings at 

agiddings@lusi.on.ca or Dereck Paul at dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
 

Dereck Paul 

President and CEO 

Lakefront Utilities Inc.  

 

Cc: Adam Giddings, CPA CA, Director of Regulatory Finance 
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